
sssssKH 5EH»H2HS=!S6
converoation on August 2 th were transmitted to you in my 
et er of August 28th., Conse quently, I was disappointed to 

learn that you hadeci ed accept the 
candidates in the High cho Leaving exa 
the s tage at which we a riç at one time 
when the question arose as the instruc
to the Admissions Committee. I thought we made progress beyond 
that point.

marks of the
s. That was 
our interview

you v/ould give

According to the sampling that has been made of the 
High School Leaving papers re-examined it is only just to say 
that on the whole the Examiners appear to have marked fairly, 
although there are cases where credit is not given for work that 
is partially correct. On the contrary, credit has been given for 
incorrect work. To find all the errors, however, is difficult. 
Errors are generally discovered when an individual asks for the

I do not w nt anyone to have the impression that I 
wish the officers of McGill University to be unfair to other 
candidates.
lem was in your hands.

The method of effecting a settlement of this prob-

Dear Sir

G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D.,

September 22nd, 1931

Department of Education
<Sue6et, «g.

S

HON. CYRILLE F. DELACE
SUPER 1NTENDENT

When r 
at the 
this number.

eplying please give 
head of your letter LIONEL BERGERONW. P. PERC1VAL

FRENCH SECRETARY AND 
DEPUTY MINISTER OF THE 
DEPARTMENT.

ENGLISH SECRETARY. DEPUJY 
MINISTER OF THE DEPARTMENT 
AND DIRECTOR OF PROTESTANT 
EDUCATION.

&25/31No.

Replies should be addressed 
to “The Superintendent of 
Education, Quebec, P.Q.”
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